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April 9, 2024

Honorable Mayor and City Council
City of Long Beach
California

RECOMMENDATION:

Recommendation to authorize the City Manager, or designee, to execute all documents 
necessary to amend Contract No. 35552 with Infrastructure Management Services, LP 
(IMS), of Tempe, AZ, for providing engineering consulting services for updating the City 
of Long Beach Pavement Management Program (PMP) utilizing automated condition 
surveying, to increase the contract amount by $653,373, for a revised contract amount 
not to exceed $1,228,252. (Citywide)

DISCUSSION

City Council approval is requested to amend Contract No. 35552 with Infrastructure 
Management Services, LP (IMS) to increase contract authority by $653,373 for a revised 
contract amount not to exceed $1,228,252 and continue engineering consulting services for 
updating the City of Long Beach’s (City) Pavement Management Program (PMP) utilizing 
automated condition surveying until May 29, 2025.

On May 5, 2020, the City Council adopted Specifications No. RFP PW19-099 and awarded a 
contract to IMS, in an amount not to exceed $574,879, for a term of two years, with the option 
to renew for three additional one-year periods. IMS provides engineering consulting services for 
the development and update of the PMP utilizing automated condition surveying for major and 
secondary arterial streets, collector streets, local streets, and alleys. The PMP is a management 
approach for prioritizing roadway pavement maintenance and rehabilitation activities. The City’s 
PMP optimizes the allocation of maintenance and rehabilitation budgets based on pavement 
inspection data and uses software that calculates Pavement Condition Index (PCI) of City 
streets. The City's PMP assessment should be updated biennially and was most recently 
updated in 2023.

This matter was reviewed by Deputy City Attorney Vanessa S. Ibarra on March 25, 2024, 
Purchasing Agent Michelle Wilson on March 14, 2024, and Budget Management Officer Nader 
Kaamoush on March 22, 2024.

TIMING CONSIDERATIONS

City Council action to amend the Contract No. 35552 is requested on April 9, 2024, to ensure 
there are no service interruptions. 
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FISCAL IMPACT

The requested action increases the contract authority with IMS by $653,373. The total amount 
of the contract will not exceed $1,228,252 and extend the term to May 29, 2025. Sufficient funds 
for this contract extension are budgeted in the Capital Projects Fund Group in the Public Works 
Department. This recommendation has no staffing impact beyond the normal budgeted scope 
of duties and is consistent with existing City Council priorities. Approval of the recommendation 
will provide continued support to the local economy through construction employment. 

SUGGESTED ACTION:

Approve recommendation.

Respectfully submitted,

Eric Lopez
Director
Public Works


